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Diary Dates  
 
13th March: Otorohanga South School Gala 
20th March: Togs Day - Preschool 
8th April: Beattie Home Visit - Easter Eggs 
9th April: End of School Term One 
10th April: Good Friday - HOPSCOTCH CLOSED 
13th April: Easter Monday  - HOPSCOTCH CLOSED  
27th April: Alternative Anzac Day - HOPSCOTCH CLOSED  

 
Swimming at Preschool  
Over the past couple of weeks the children at Preschool have enjoyed the 
opportunity to visit the town pools. This is planned to offer children an 
understanding of how to be safe around water. They were also given time to gain 
confidence, with a whole lot of fun thrown in because thatõs a big part of 
learning. This has only been possible with the help of parent support, so a BIG 
THANK YOU once again to all of the parents that offered their time. We will 
continue to offer this opportunity each year as itõs very valuable to be safe 
around water.  Please see the back page of the newsletter.  
 

Easter Egg Donations  
Easter is nearly here!  Can you believe it?!  
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worthy cause.  The eggs will be collected at Hopscotch and then taken to the 

elderly people at Beattie Home during the week before Easter break.  

We believe our grandparents and great grandparents are the heart of our 

community - and everyone loves a little bit of chocolate!  This is now an annual 

tradition for Hopscotch, following on from previous years success.  The 

Preschool children will also be creating cards for the residents.  

Thank you in advance for your kind generosity.  Your eggs can be left at either 

Hopscotch centre.  
 

Wet Bags 
Due to the fact that the centres have moved away from using plastic bags, and 
now supply your child with a òwet bagó, please ensure that your child brings their 
wet bag to Hopscotch every day.  If they do not have their wet bag, wet clothing 
may end up with their dry clothing, due to us having no plastic bags. 
Extra wet bags are available for purchase in the office, please see a staff 
member if you would like to purchase another one for $5. 
The weather is still very hot, and children are enjoying more water play, we will 
also need your child to bring extra changes of clothing in their bags. 



 

 

Policies for review  
The following policies are due to be reviewed: Hand Washing, 
Internet & Email, Maintenance and Policy Writing.  Please take the 
time to read them and provide feedback to any of the staff. Thank 
you. 
 

Mobile Ear Clinic  
The mobile ear clinic will be visiting Otorohanga on Thursday 
5th and Wednesday 25th March. This is a Free Ear Clinic 
Service for children. They can help with glue ear assessment 
and management, grommet checks, wax/foreign body 
removal and treatment of discharging ears. Theyõll be at the 
Otorohanga Club Carpark from 12.30 to 2.45pm. For 
enquiries regarding this service, please contact 07 838 
3565. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Family Updates 
 

Early Learning Centre 
 

We welcome Aamber, Lola and Missi to the Early Learning Centre. 
 

We farewell Zara-Leigh who is leaving the area permanently.  
We also say goodbye to Torea who is leaving to go to Kohanga. 

 

 

 

 
The ELC children  
enjoying the new    

shade sail  
over our swings  

             

Swimming at Preschool  

February 2020  


